
“Fun in the Son”  
     Discover the Joy of Openness   

    to God’s Awesome Plan for Your Life… 
    

        

A discernment event by Mobile Bay  

for single women 17-35  

who have a heart for serving the elderly and the poor 

and who are open to a vocation to the consecrated religious life 
 

Friday Aug. 7 at 5:30pm 

to Sat. Aug. 8 at 7pm 
 

This program will be led by Fr. Victor Ingalls 

and the Little Sisters of the Poor 
 

 

LOCATION: 
Event will begin and end at 

the Little Sisters of the Poor, 

1655 McGill Ave. 

Mobile Alabama 36604. 

Saturday will be spent by Mobile Bay. 
 

To register or for more information,  

e-mail Sr. Carolyn, l.s.p. at 

vocmobile@littlesistersofthepoor.org  

or call (251) 591-3700. 
Registration deadline: August 4th 

 

 ~ There is no charge for this event ~ 
 

Please spread the word 
to young women you know! 

 

 

*Option available for full weekend stay 
       with the Little Sisters* 

mailto:vocmobile@littlesistersofthepoor.org

